November 7, 2013

Oko-Institut e.V.
Carl-Otto Gensch
P.O.Box 17 71

D - 79017 Freiburg
Germany

Dear Carl-Otto Gensch,

Pacific Light Technologies expresses its support of two RoHS exemption requests, 2013-
2 and 2013-5 by QD Vision and 3M, respectively. As CEO of the leading manufacturer of
quantum dots for on-chip LED solutions used in solid state lighting and displays, I represent key
stakeholders in the outcome: that of our customer base (LED manufacturers), system integrators
(luminaire, lamp, and display manufacturers), and end-users (businesses and consumers) who
will be greatly affected by the upcoming decision on these two requests. I have reviewed the
contents of the two applications, and I hope you agree that they are persuasive. I write to you
today in support of both requests.

The requests of QD Vision and 3M go far beyond the scope of those two corporations
alone. Quantum dots used in solid state lighting applications allow for efficiency increases of
30% or more compared to legacy technologies, which therefore bring an associated impact on
energy cost savings and greenhouse gas and pollutant reductions across the EU, including
cadmium reductions strictly due to the burning of fossil fuels. As described in the 3M document,
a simple calculation demonstrates that allowance of a small quantity of cadmium in an LED
product saves an even greater amount of cadmium from being released into the environment over
the life of the product from the energy source used to power the LED.

Failure to approve these exemption requests therefore will actually increase cadmium released
into the environment.

I hope the information provided here and in the exemption requests are sufficient for deciding for
the continuance of the exemption for small amounts of cadmium in light-generating devices.
Please let us know if you would like any further information on the subject.

Sincerely,
A A
Ron Nelson

President & CEO

Pacific Light Technologies Corp.
2828 SW Corbett St.

Portland OR 97201



1 November 2013

Oko-Institut e. V.
Carl-Otto Gensch
P.O.Box 17 71

D - 79017 Freiburg
Germany

Dear Carl-Otto Gensch,

By signing this letter, each of us expresses its support of two RoHS exemption requests,
2013-2 and 2013-5 by QD Vision and 3M, respectively. As executives and officers of leading
corporations or institutions that are a part of the budding quantum dot industry, we are
stakeholders in the outcome as our respective businesses have the potential to be greatly affected
by your upcoming decision on these two requests. We have reviewed the contents of the two
applications, and find them persuasive. We write to you today in support of both requests.

The requests of QD Vision and 3M go beyond the scope of those two corporations alone.
While those two companies may be the first to have products on the market in the EU, we by no
means believe they will be the only ones in the coming years. Indeed, in addition to those two
companies, the outcome of your upcoming decision will impact planned product launches of
other companies that are either direct participants in the quantum dot industry or part of the
supply chain of the industry. In many cases, such planned products would fit under the existing
exemptions as written. In other cases, these exemption requests represent important precedent to
planned product launches in other sectors of the electronics industry, which would require new
exemption requests to be submitted and approved. In all cases, failure to approve these
exemption requests would cause significant, negative, and in many cases irreparable damage to
our respective organizations and valuations.

Hopefully the information and business perspective provided herein will be useful to you in your
ongoing review of the two exemption requests of QD Vision and 3M.

Sincerely,

2403 Sidney Street, Suite 270 www.crystalplex.com phone 412.246.2044
Pittsburgh, PA 15203 fax 412.787.1526



Company Name:

CRYSTALPLEX CORPORATION
Address: 2403 Sidney Street

Suite 270

Pittsburgh, PA 15203

7Z

By:
Name: Matt Bootman
Title: CEO

Date: 1 November 2013

2403 Sidney street, suite 280 www.crystalplex.com phone 412.246.2044
Pittsburgh, PA 15203 fax 412.381.6793



November 2013

Oko-Institut e.V.
Carl-Otto Gensch
P.O.Box 1771

D - 79017 Freiburg
Germany

Dear Carl-Otto Gensch,

By signing this letter, each of us expresses its support of two RoHS exemption requests,
2013-2 and 2013-5 by QD Vision and 3M, respectively. As executives and officers of leading
corporations or institutions that are a part of the budding quantum dot industry, we are
stakeholders in the outcome as our respective businesses have the potential to be greatly affected
by your upcoming decision on these two requests. We have reviewed the contents of the two
applications, and find them persuasive. We write to you today in support of both requests.

The requests of QD Vision and 3M go beyond the scope of those two corporations alone.
While those two companies may be the first to have products on the market in the EU, we by no
means believe they will be the only ones in the coming years. Indeed, in addition to those two
companies, the outcome of your upcoming decision will impact planned product launches of
other companies that are either direct participants in the quantum dot industry or part of the
supply chain of the industry. In many cases, such planned products would fit under the existing
exemptions as written. In other cases, these exemption requests represent important precedent to
planned product launches in other sectors of the electronics industry, which would require new
exemption requests to be submitted and approved. In all cases, failure to approve these
exemption requests would cause significant, negative, and in many cases irreparable damage to
our respective organizations and valuations.

Hopefully the information and business perspective provided herein will be useful to you in your
ongoing review of the two exemption requests of QD Vision and 3M.

Sincerely,




Company Name:
Ocean NanoTech, LLC

Address:
7964 Arjons Drive

Suite G
San Diego, CA92126

Name: Y. Andrew Wang
Title:President

Date: November 5, 2013



November 2013

Oko-Institut e. V.
Carl-Otto Gensch
P.O.Box 1771

N 70N17 Cuailiiro
D-=-/7U1/ FlClbUIS

Germany

Dear Carl-Otto Gensch,

By signing this letter, each of us expresses its support of two RoHS exemption requests,
2013-2 and 2013-5 by QD Vision and 3M, respectively. As executives and officers of leading
corporations or institutions that are a part of the budding quantum dot industry, we are
stakeholders in the outcome as our respective businesses have the potential to be greatly affected
by your upcoming decision on these two requests. We have reviewed the contents of the two
applications, and find them persuasive. We write to you today in support of both requests.

The requests of QD Vision and 3M go beyond the scope of those two corporations alone.
While those two companies may be the first to have products on the market in the EU, we by no
means believe they will be the only ones in the coming years. Indeed, in addition to those two
companies, the outcome of your upcoming decision will impact planned product launches of
other companies that are either direct participants in the quantum dot industry or part of the
supply chain of the industry. In many cases, such planned products would fit under the existing
exemptions as written. In other cases, these exemption requests represent important precedent to
planned product launches in other sectors of the electronics industry, which would require new
exemption requests to be submitted and approved. In all cases, failure to approve these
exemption requests would cause significant, negative, and in many cases irreparable damage to
our respective organizations and valuations.

Hopefully the information and business perspective provided herein will be useful to you in your
ongoing review of the two exemption requests of QD Vision and 3M.

Sincerely,



Company Name:

Qlight Nanotech Ltd.

Address:

Denciger Alef building, 1st floor
Givat-Ram, Jerusalem 9139002
Israel

By:

Name: Kobi Olin 9

il T
Title: CEO < >,

Date: 11/6/2013



November 07, 2013

Oko-Institut e.V.
Carl-Otto Gensch
P.0.Box 1771

D - 79017 Freiburg
Germany

Dear Carl-Otto Gensch,

By signing this letter, each of us expresses its support of two RoHS exemption requests, 2013-2 and 2013-
5 by QD Vision and 3M, respectively. As executives and officers of leading corporations or institutions that are a
part of the budding quantum dot industry, we are stakeholders in the outcome as our respective businesses have
the potential to be greatly affected by your upcoming decision on these two requests. We have reviewed the
contents of the two applications, and find them persuasive. We write to you today in support of both requests.

The requests of QD Vision and 3M go beyond the scope of those two corporations alone. While those two
companies may be the first to have products on the market in the EU, we by no means believe they will be the only
ones in the coming years. Indeed, in addition to those two companies, the outcome of your upcoming decision will
impact planned product launches of other companies that are either direct participants in the quantum dot
industry or part of the supply chain of the industry. In many cases, such planned products would fit under the
existing exemptions as written. In other cases, these exemption requests represent important precedent to
planned product launches in other sectors of the electronics industry, which would require new exemption
requests to be submitted and approved. In all cases, failure to approve these exemption requests would cause
significant, negative, and in many cases irreparable damage to our respective organizations and valuations.

Hopefully the information and business perspective provided herein will be useful to you in your ongoing review of
the two exemption requests of QD Vision and 3M.

Sincerely,

George Williams

Voxtel Inc

15985 NW Schendel Ave
Beaverton, OR 97006
(530)70303260
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November 4, 2013

Oko-Institut €. V.
Carl-Otto Gensch
P.O.Box 1771

D - 79017 Freiburg
Germany

Dear Carl-Otto Gensch,

By signing this letter, each of us expresses its support of two RoHS exemption requests, 2013-2
and 2013-5 by QD Vision and 3M, respectively. As executives and officers of leading corporations or
institutions that are a part of the budding quantum dot industry, we are stakeholders in the outcome as our
respective businesses have the potential to be greatly affected by your upcoming decision on these two
requests. We have reviewed the contents of the two applications, and find them persuasive. We write to
you today in support of both requests.

The requests of QD Vision and 3M go beyond the scope of those two corporations alone. While
those two companies may be the first to have products on the market in the EU, we by no means believe
they will be the only ones in the coming years. Indeed, in addition to those two companies, the outcome
of your upcoming decision will impact planned product launches of other companies that are either direct
participants in the quantum dot industry or part of the supply chain of the industry. In many cases, such
planned products would fit under the existing exemptions as written. In other cases, these exemption
requests represent important precedent to planned product launches in other sectors of the electronics
industry, which would require new exemption requests to be submitted and approved. In all cases, failure
to approve these exemption requests would cause significant, negative, and in many cases irreparable
damage to our respective organizations and valuations.

Hopefully the information and business perspective provided herein will be useful to you in your
ongoing review of the two exemption requests of QD Vision and 3M.

f M;Mu/
Jacqueline Siy-Ronquillo, Ph.D.

President and CEO
Navillum Nanotechnologies, LLC

2500 S. State St. Ste G24¢




